From: wyatt sharpe

To: <u>ClerksDepartment@clarington.net</u>; <u>Anderson, Granville</u>; <u>Zwart, Margaret</u>

Subject: Petition

Date: November 26, 2020 7:49:26 PM
Attachments: PDF LIST OF PETITION SIGNERS.pdf

EXTERNAL

My name is Wyatt, I've been in contact with Councillor Granville Anderson, I am and have been an advocate for the people of Orono, I have had a major safety concern for quite a few months now, regarding needing a new sidewalk from Sommerville Dr. to where millpond starts, just off of main street. When I go to deliver my newspapers for my paper route, there is no sidewalk along the dangerous part of my route or when I ride my bike with friends it is incredibly dangerous. On behalf of 143 Orono Residents I am presenting you with this petition to get a new sidewalk from Sommerville to the beginning of mill pond off of main street. See the names, and people's emails, with the PDF below. Thank you, Wyatt